NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Planning Commission of
the City of Lee’s Summit, Missouri, during the regularly scheduled meeting at 5:00 p.m.
on Thursday, September 22, 2022, at City Hall, 220 SE Green Street, Lee’s Summit,
Missouri, and via Zoom video conference viewable at www.watchls.net, on Appl. #PL2022-
234 - REZONING from CP-2 to PI and PRELIMINARY DEVELOPMENT PLAN - Town
Centre Logistics, 2150 NE Independence Ave; Engineering Solutions, LLC, applicant.

The public is invited to contact the Development
Services Department at 816-969-1200 for information
on how to participate in the public hearing. Witness
our hands this 3rd day of September, 2022.

Ryan Elam
Assistant City Manager

Published in the Lee’s Summit Tribune Sept. 3, 2022 Vol. 19 No. 40




